
 
 
 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM   Date:  November 28, 2007 
 
TO:  President, City Council 
 
FROM: Martin J. Chávez, Mayor 
 
SUBJECT: DNA Identification System Grant Sub-grant Agreement Application  
 
The Albuquerque Police Department (APD) has been awarded a DNA Identification System grant  
in the amount of $400,000 from the New Mexico Department of Public Safety. 
 
The grant will provide Albuquerque Police Department with the necessary resources to successfully 
perform the requirements of the DNA Act by ensuring adequate staffing and support to meet those 
requirements.   
 
 Indirect costs of $9,019 in the amount of are available in the FY2008 Transfer to Operating Grants 
Fund Program in the General Fund. 
 
This Resolution is forwarded to the Council for its action. 

 
Recommended:    Approved as to Legal Form:     
 
 
_________________________  ________________________   
Raymond D. Schultz    Robert M. White  
Chief of Police     City Attorney 
 
 
Recommended:     
 
__________________________        
Bruce J. Perlman, Ph.D.    
Chief Administrative Officer        
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